
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

If you retook school pictures Nov 22nd, your pictures
have arrived! Please stop by the SAC office during
recess or lunch to pick them up.

All freshmen students, do not forget that you have
your Safety Training Event in the Gym Thursday,
December 14th during periods 3 and 5. Please show
up promptly to the gym as doors will close and not
reopen for latecomers.

Attention all students, there is a dress give away at
the chorus room or Kumu Eva’s classroom this week
only during recess or lunch! Donated dresses and
jewelry that doesn’t fit prom/ball dress code
guidelines are here and yours for the taking! First
come, first served.

Come to the DA Store and check out our new holiday
boxes. Check out our video that is attached to
today’s daily bulletin.

Lahainaluna High School will have an Open House on
Thursday, December 14th from 5pm to 7pm at our
cafeteria. From 5pm to 5:55pm, there will be a talk
story with teachers. From 6:00pm to 7:00pm, there
will be dinner and entertainment by our Jazz band,
Papa Hula O Lahainaluna and Boarders Chorus.
Please encourage your parents to attend this
wonderful event. Mahalo!

Seniors!! Permission forms for Senior Ball are now
available in Ms. Eubank’s room, J204, during recess
and lunch Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays. You
will need to fill out and sign both the front and back
of the form and have a parent sign it before
returning it to Ms. Eubank’s classroom. If you are 18,
you can fill it out themselves though. The deadline
for returning them is 1/12/24. Also, the theme for
the Senior Ball is “Under the Stars” and it’s going to
be at the Westin on January 20th. For more
information on plus ones, tickets, etc, please check
out the flier on our class instagram page
@lunas.co2024!

CLUB CHATTER:

Hey k club members, we have another general
meeting on Thursday, December 14 during lunch in
Miss Kristy’s room. We will be finishing the k drama
‘Boys over Flowers’. We will be accepting new
members until Thursday, December 21. If you're
interested in joining or have any questions, please
contact Miss Kristy in AA101 or president Sophia
Topinio. Gamsahabnida!

Anime Club: We will be having our general meeting
today Thursday during lunch and anime night this
Friday from 3pm to 9pm at Samuel Mookini Music
Building. Please bring a gift that is at least $10 worth
or above if you are participating in the Pirate Santa
game. Thank you!

Breakfast: Cheese Breadstick, Marinara Sauce, Fresh Fruit. Lunch: Creole Macaroni, Green Salad,
Steamed Corn, Sliced Peaches, Diced Pears, Whole Grain Roll. Cafeteria monitors, please report to the
cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

